
   

 

To: National Federations of 
Greece, Croatia, Romaina, Serbia, Turkey 

 

“a young Riders Academy”2019 
Dear Secretary General 

In 2019 “a young Riders Academy” for third consecuantive year will organize training and educative 
camps for riders and coaches from our region. 

The days of the camps for the first half of the year are:  

 16-18.04.2019 
 07-09.05.2019 
 17-19.07.2019.  

 

Our plan is to have at least 5 camp in 2019, the otherdates TBC. The venue of the camp is Zhitnica, 
Bulgaria. 

Every National Federation is invited to nominate three riders and one coach. To achieve sustainable 
development the riders and the coach has to confirm they will take part in all camps. 

The format of the camp is: 

The participants will be separated in two groups – the first will have training sessions, and afternoon 
theoretical education, the second group the opposite – theory at the mornings and training at the 
afternoons. 

The coaches will work closely with the main trainer Jean-Maurice Bonneau. 

“a young Riders Academy” will cover the costs for accommodation of horses and riders and coach. 
The camps are free for participants and are open for visitors.  

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

15 February 2019 

 
Sven Holmberg    Teodor Sheytanov 
Sports Director “a young Riders Academy”  Secretary General BUL NF 


